
Thank you for your liaison letter. In studying the issue, we have found the following: 
- The RAC records indicate that the range of 8807-880A were assigned to IEEE 802.3. 

Refer to http://standards.ieee.org/regauth/ethertype/eth.txt. We have not discovered any 
other correspondence with the RA to confirm or conflict with this. 

- IEEE Std 802.3-2008 uses the following EtherTypes 
• 8808 for MAC Control 
• 8809 for Slow Protocols 

- No draft standards in progress use anything else 
 
Regards, 
David Law 


